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Vienna, 5 February 2019 

Madam President, 

Mister President, 

Dear colleagues, 

On behalf of the National Council and the Federal Council of the Austrian Parliament we have 

the honour to invite you to attend the annual Conference of Speakers of the EU Parliaments 

to be held within the framework of the Austrian Presidency of the Conference of Speakers of 

the EU Parliaments in Vienna 8— 9 April 2019. 

Enclosed you will find a draft programme as well as the general information. The registration 

process for the hotels, along with other relevant details, is explained in the general 

information. Please kindly take note of the registration deadlines. 

VVe are looking forward to your participation in this conference and fruitful discussions on key 

issues our parliaments are currently facing. 

VVe are looking forward to welcoming you in Vienna in the conning April. 

Yours sincerely, 

President of the National Council 

Ingo Appö 

President of the Federal Council 
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